Joint Loss Safety Management Committee
Meeting Minutes — June 28, 2022

Fire Department Chief Stewart Yeaton

Fire Department EMD Ted Virgin

Highway Road Agent Scott Elliott

Library Kaitlin Camidge

Police Department Chief Wayne Preve

Police Department Gail Quimby

Town Office Jennifer Johnson

Selectmen’s Representative Meadow Wysocki
Call to Order

Meadow Wysocki called the meeting to order at 8:34 AM.

eeting Minutes :
Motion by: Gail Quimby to approve the 04/05/2022 minutes, as amended. Second by: Meadow Wysocki. Motion
passed unanimously.

Emergency Management
EMD Ted Virgin Requested an update to EOP contacts, and discussed updating the Hazard Mitigation Plan

and placement of staff during an emergency due to not having dispatching capabilities or access to the entire
communication system at the FD, and the benefits of using WebEOC.

EMD Ted Virgin made the board aware of a grant to share in funding of items found during Hazard
Mitigation for equipment needed such as communication, culverts and anything concerning Emergency
management. The board discussed the possibility of an IPad for the school that would allow Emergency
personal to have access to cameras, placement, and other emergency personnel to run command from in an
event, and the possibility of upgrading or new radio equipment for new and existing vehicles.

2022 Trainings

Chief Yeaton offered a CPR class in the future taught by Danielle Byrne if at least 5 people were interested, cost would
be minimal and participants would be certified by the Red Cross upon completing the testing.

Chief Preve recommended looking for Trident courses on Bias/Ethical issues and de-escalation. He recommended the
courses be encouraged but not mandatory. Jennifer Johnson was requested to email that link to the members of the
board.

Next Meeting
The next meeting is scheduled for 10/12/2022 at 8:30 AM at the Town Office Meeting Room.

Adjournment
With no further business to come before the Committee at this time the meeting was adjourned at 9:56

AM.

Respectfully submitted,
Jennifer Johnson, Town Office Representative



